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March 7th, 2020


Members of the US Air War College, 

Welcome to Israel! It is a great pleasure to have you in Israel for this short visit. Unfortunately, I will not be in Israel this week and will not be able to meet you. The Chief Instructor of the Israel National Defence College, Ambassador Merav Zafary-Odiz, will host you at our College on Sunday March 8th, together with one of our instructors, Col. Amiram Jakira that will accompany you during your visit.  
[bookmark: _GoBack]I hope you will make the most of this visit. I am sure you will learn about the area and the many challenges that lie ahead, while enjoying what Israel and Tel-Aviv have to offer.

I wish you a fruitful visit, and a pleasant stay in Israel. 


 
MG Itai Veruv
Head of the INDC & the Military Colleges
Israel                  Defense                        Forces
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